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Sharon Craig

From: John Macholc

Sent: 20 November 2019 16:37

To: Sharon Craig

Subject: FW: Bat boxes Wiswell  3/2019/1027 & 3/2019/1028

Please put on web as additional information. 

 

From: Paul Gudgeon [mailto:Paul.Gudgeon@sunderlandpeacock.com]  

Sent: 20 November 2019 16:35 
To: John Macholc 

Subject: RE: Bat boxes Wiswell 3/2019/1027 & 3/2019/1028 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Ribble Valley Borough Council . Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 

 
Good afternoon John  

 

Yes the proposed bat boxes are to be kent bat boxes.  

 

Kind Regards 
 

Paul Gudgeon  BSc. (Hons) 

MCIAT Chartered Architectural Technologist 

 

Sunderland Peacock and Associates Ltd. 

Hazelmere  Pimlico Road  Clitheroe  Lancashire  BB7 2AG 

Tel  01200 423178  Website  www.sunderlandpeacock.com 
 

 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use of the individual or company to whom it is addressed.  If you have 
received this email in error please notify us on 01200 423178. 
 
Any views expressed in this email message are those of the individual sending the message, except where the sender specifically states them to 
be the views of Sunderland Peacock and Associates Ltd.   
 
Whilst every effort has been made to ensure that this email is virus free, we do not accept any liability for any harm that may be caused to the 
recipient’s system or data by this message.  Please carry out virus and other such checks as you consider appropriate.   

 

From: John Macholc <John.Macholc@ribblevalley.gov.uk>  

Sent: 20 November 2019 14:41 

To: Paul Gudgeon <Paul.Gudgeon@sunderlandpeacock.com> 

Subject: Bat boxes Wiswell 3/2019/1027 & 3/2019/1028 

 

Paul, for avoidance doubt an you confirm that the proposed bat boxes are the Kent box. 

 

John 

 

John Macholc  BSc Hons Dip TP MRTPI DMS 

Head of Planning Services 

Ribble Valley Borough Council 
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Tel 01200414502 
 
Tops for resident satisfaction – 79% of residents are satisfied with Ribble Valley as a place to live (Perception 

Survey 2018) 

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, protectively marked or 
restricted material, and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to 
receive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this 
transmission in error, notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 
accordance with relevant legislation. This e-mail is issued subject to Ribble Valley Borough Council’s e-mail 
disclaimerwhich you are taken to have read and accepted.  

 

Although the Council virus scans incoming and outgoing emails (including file attachments) it cannot guarantee that 
the content of an email communication or any file attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted or amended as 
it passes over the internet. The onus is on the recipient to check the communication is virus-free. The Council accepts 
no responsibility for any damage caused by receiving emails from our email systems and/or hosted domains. 

 


